
KNIGHT TIME NEWS 
BISHOP ANNABRING COUNCIL 4902 

 

NEXT MEETING 

The next Knights of Columbus Council 4902 meeting will be November 14, 
2016 at 7:00 pm.  The meeting will be in our Council Chambers located in the 
basement of St. Bridget’s church. 

DRAWING WINNER 

Kevin Larson 

MINUTES  

A quorum was declared present. 

Charlie Meyer made a motion to approve the meeting minutes as read.  
Approved. 

Ron DeCoux made a motion to pay the bills.  Approved. 

District Deputy Paul Krenik discussed Building the Domestic Church to 
promote Catholic Family Life.  How can we continue to support and better 
serve the church? 

Thank you to Terry and Connie Knutson and Kevin and Stephanie Larson for 
their hard work and deication to making Bacon Bash a success!  Thank you to 
all the Brother Knights who could contribute time and talent to Bacon Bash. 

Thank you to Dan and Pat Nissler for allowing the Knights to use their kitchen 
at River Walk to prepare food for Bacon Bash. 

Charlie Meyer made a motion to donate a $50 scrip gift card to Terry and 
Connie Knutson and a $50 scrip gift card to Kevin and Stephanie Larson for 
their outstanding dedication to chairing three different fundraisers this year.  
Approved. 

Thank you to Ron DeCoux and the Brother Knights who organized and worked 
at the Punt, Pass, Kick event. 

Life Savers for Life will be November 5 & 6 after each mass.  Please contact Tom 
Zenk about volunteering for Life Savers for Life. 

There will be a Membership Blitz October 29 and 30 before each mass.  Please 
contact Doug Weiss about helping with the blitz. 

Corporate Communion will be October 30 at 9:30 mass.  Pews toward the front 
of church will be reserved for Brother Knights and their families, please join us 
in Unity. 
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Doug Weiss made a motion to donate $100 toward donuts for fellowship following Corporate Communion.  Approved. 

Dave Fehringer is looking for photos from the old KC house.  If you have photos that you are willing to share, please contact Dave 
at 715-821-0462. 

Make sure to check out our facebook page!  k of c 4902, river falls 

INSURANCE 

Call Terry Knutson at 715-425-8074 for all of your KC insurance and financial needs including: annuities, long-term care, 
rollovers, and many more options.  Terry is always happy to assist you will all your insurance and finacial questions. 

FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Keep Art Dolan, Michael Knutson, Deacon Tom Weiss, Terry Knutson, Kevin Larson, Gerald Cernohous, and Vernon Kelly in 
your prayers.  We pray for all Knights and their families who suffer from illness or death.  Please pray for the unborn, an end to 
abortion, peace on earth, people who are struggling from natural disasters and economic hardship.  Also, pray for our great 
country and the men and women who serve to protect our freedom. 

Vivat Jesus,         

Joshua Sazama        
Grand Knight         
Council 4902        
 

 

 

 EVENTS 

          Membership Blitz October 29 & 30 
                       Corporate Communion October 30 9:30 am 

Life Savers for Life November 5 & 6 
Council meeting November 14 at 7 pm 
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